
OCTOBER 15, 2017 

Stephen Mylly 

Emergency Management Director  

Town of Brooklyn, CT. 

4 Wolf Den Rd, Brooklyn CT. 06234 

Dear Stephen, 

I regret to inform you of my intention of resigning from my position with the Brooklyn Emergency Management and 

Homeland Security Committee.  I have enjoyed my time with the committee and I learned a great deal that I am certain 

will help me in the future. 

As you may know, my wife is pregnant with our first child.  I feel it is best if I step back from some of my volunteer 

work to focus on my family.  I wish I had been able to contribute more to the committee and I look forward to working 

with the committee in the future through the fire department.  Should I find time in the future, I will consider joining 

again. 

It was a pleasure working with all of you. 

Sincerely, 

Thomas Gugliotti 

 

 

 

 

Cc:  Richard Ives 

 First Selectman 

 Town of Brooklyn, CT. 

Thomas Gugliotti 

18 Providence Rd. 

Brooklyn, CT. 06234 

 

 


